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Temporary Road Closure 

 
 

WHERE ? Adia Road, Torryburn  
 
(from outside property no. 2 to its junction with Logan 
Road).  
 
Access for emergency service vehicles and residents will be 
maintained. 
 
Pedestrian access will be maintained. 

WHEN ? From 9am on Monday 2nd June 2025 to 23.59pm on Tuesday 
3rd June 2025. 

WHY ? To allow ironwork repair works to be carried out in safety. 

WHO ? Contraflow are responsible for these works and can be 
contacted as follows: 

Project Engineer:  01236 862 400 

  

 
  



 


